
To: Gatekeepers 
From: CSBG Program Coordinator 
Date: April 16, 2024 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors  ☒Fiscal Staff   ☒Homeless Services Program Staff 
☒Rental Assistance Program Staff 
 
Category: Program Informational 
 
Update For:  
☒Other:  CSBG 2024 Organizational Standards Assessment 
 
Hello All,  
 
The FY 2024 Organizational Standards Assessment has been uploaded to the CSG software system and is 
ready for you. The timeline for the FY 2024 Organizational Standards are as follows: 
 
April 15, 2024: FY 2024 Organizational Standards Assessment is uploaded and ready for you to start 
working on. 
 
October 1, 2024: FY2024 Assessment for the Organizational Standards is due for the initial submission. 
 
October – January: Reviews and any additional information submitted to complete the Organizational 
Standards takes place during this timeframe.  
 
January 31, 2025: FY2024 Organizational Standards Assessment closed out for the CSBG Annual Report. 
 
If you would like Organizational Standard training, need a new user account set up or have any 
questions, please contact me.   
 

Leeann Marx 
CSBG Program Coordinator 
Housing Stabilization Division 
Oregon Housing & Community Services 
725 Summer St NE, Suite B | Salem, OR 97301 
P: 503.986.6892 | C: 503.979.3053 
leeann.marx@oregon.gov 
 


